
Traffic Delays
Near Syracuse VA Medical Center
Significant road closures will impact traffic patterns and 
commute times. Please allow an extra 15-30 minutes for 
travel to the medical center. 

Beginning May 28, 2012: 

Stadium Place (the road behind the parking garage that allows 
patient entry to the garage) will be reduced to one lane. 

    - This restriction is currently anticipated to last 16 months.

    - This may affect patients’ ability to make appointments on time.

Irving Avenue (the road along the front of the hospital) will be 
impacted for approximately 20 months due to installation of  

construction fencing.  

    - Traffic flow in north and south-bound lanes will remain open. 

    - Irving Avenue alongside the SU Dome will be impacted.

Van Buren (the road that runs under the parking garage walkway) 
will be closed at the junction of Renwick Ave/Fineview Place. 

    - All traffic coming up Van Buren (under the overpass area) will 

       be diverted onto Renwick Ave/Fineview Place and onto East 

       Raynor Ave to access Stadium Place or Irving Avenue and the

       VA parking garage.

All visitors should continue to use Stadium Place for entry and exit 

to the VA parking garage.

NOTE: All exiting traffic from VA parking garage will 
be directed onto Irving Avenue heading north. 


